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Renfro - DNR, Joel <joel.renfro@state.co.us>

Wiley Pit Bond
Milenski, Thane <thane.milenski@5rcattle.com> Wed, Nov 8, 2023 at 3:03 PM
To: "Renfro - DNR, Joel" <joel.renfro@state.co.us>
Cc: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>, Ron Peterson <ron@rocktran.com>

Yes. Please withdrawal the acreage reduction. 

Thank you 

Thane 

On Nov 8, 2023, at 2:33 PM, Renfro - DNR, Joel <joel.renfro@state.co.us> wrote:

Hi Thane,

I'm glad we got to talk today, it seems like all of us are on the same page now. I just want to clarify, is this
email you sent me your request to withdraw, or are you going to request the withdrawal at a later date?

Thanks,

Joel

On Wed, Nov 8, 2023 at 2:22 PM Milenski, Thane <thane.milenski@5rcattle.com> wrote:

Joel

 

Thank you for the call!

 

We will stop the AR request and we will send up an SO in the next few days.

 

Thanks
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Thane Milenski
Assistant General Manager

Thane.Milenski@5rcattle.com
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2250 US HWY 50

Lamar, CO  81052

C: 719-688-8146

 

mailto:joel.renfro@state.co.us
mailto:thane.milenski@5rcattle.com
mailto:Thane.Milenski@5rcattle.com
mailto:Thane.Milenski@5rcattle.com

